
Correspondence: CFP response to
consultation on Domestic private
rented sector: minimum level of energy
efficiency

This document constitutes the response of the Committee on Fuel Poverty (CFP)
to the BEIS consultation on amending The Energy Efficiency (Private Rented
Property) (England and Wales) Regulations 2015 in relation to domestic
properties.

View the consultation: Domestic private rented sector: minimum level of
energy efficiency
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